## Dear Parents:

According to policy established by the Board of Directors of the Mount Union Area School District, transportation is provided for those students who qualify. Therefore, the practice of driving personal vehicles to school is discouraged.

At the regular meeting of the Mount Union Area School Board on July 28, 1997, the Board reaffirmed its support of the policy which regulates the driving of personal vehicles by students enrolling in the Mount Union Area School District. Students and parents are requested to review the regulations printed as a preface to the application for driving privileges (see REGULATIONS FOR DRIVING OF PERSONAL VEHICLES).

We understand that because of work or involvement in extracurricular activities immediately after school each day that some students may need to drive to school. An application is provided for those who wish to request permission to drive to school on a daily basis. Because parking space is at a premium, only those students presenting verification that meets the criteria listed on the "Request for Student Driving Privilege" will be considered for approval. Also, due to the limited number of spaces only seniors and juniors will be granted driving privileges. We also recommend that all information requested on each application be completed legibly and returned to the main office at the Mount Union Area Senior High School.

Students who are approved for driving privileges will be notified. The vehicle parking pass fee is \$5.00 per vehicle.

All students will park in the paved parking lot adjacent to the track and baseball field. Each parking spot is numbered and the student will be assigned a specific spot. Under no circumstances is that spot to be used by someone else. If this happens, the student should immediately report this to the senior high office so it can be rectified.

We will monitor student parking on a regular basis during the 2020-2021 school year. The policy established by the Board will be enforced.

Your cooperation on curtailing unnecessary driving will be greatly appreciated and will aid us in controlling a difficult situation. If you have questions or concerns, please call me at 542-2518.

Sincerely,

Maurine Hockenberry

Senior High School Principal

## PARENT/GUARDIAN REQUEST FOR STUDENT DRIVING PRIVILEGE

to drive an au the Mount Un understood.	ssion is hereby requested fortomobile to school. The regulations set forth by the Board of School Directors of aion Area School District and by Mount Union Area Senior High School are it is further understood that failure to comply with these regulations may result in of the driving privilege.
REASON FO	R DRIVING:
1.	Work:
	Name of the Firm
	Address
	Phone Supervisor's Signature
2.	After School Activity:
	Sport(s)
	Club(s)
	Other
3.	Special Situations:
SIGNATURI	E OF PARENT Date
	Phone
	E OF STUDENTGrade
	Class
Make of Auto	omobile Year
	License Plate Number
	Number (if available)
	FOR OFFICE USE ONLY
Parking Spot	Issued
Approved	Not Approved
Date	Principal

ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE SIGNED BY A PARENT OR GUARDIAN COST FOR ANNUAL PARKING PASS IS \$5.00.